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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Anti-Bullying Week:13-17th November 2023 
 
At Radley CE Primary School, we adopt a zero-tolerance approach to bullying. We 
believe school is a place where every person has the right to be themselves, to belong 
and learn in a safe and happy environment. We want every child to feel equal and treat 
each other with respect and kindness. 
 
Every November, we take part in Anti-Bullying Week. This is an opportunity to shine a 
spotlight on bullying and consider the steps we take together to stop it. Anti-Bullying 
Week 2023 is taking place from Monday 13th to Friday 17th November and this year the 
theme is ‘Make a noise about bullying’. 
 
On Monday 13th November we are encouraging children and adults to come to school 
wearing a pair of odd socks. This day sends an important message to everyone that we 
are unique and are allowed to be ourselves free from bullying. The wackier the socks 
the better!  
 
A parent pack of different resources to help support you and your child in having 
discussions around this topic can been found on the Anti-bullying alliance website: 
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week-2023-make-noise-about-
bullying/parents-and-carers  
 
We look forward to seeing all your odd socks on Monday. 
 

                                                 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Helen McConaghy 
PSHE/Anti-bullying Lead 
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